

Meeting Minutes 12/2/16

1. Student nominations for seminar speaker
 - a. Consider what the faculty process is
 - b. Nomination process-attempt to get breadth of research areas
2. Poll to be sent for GSO meeting times early next semester-keep early mornings as an option if available
3. Guidelines for pizza: roughly 3 people per large pizza
4. From Bev
 - a. Prof. Morgan should be included on grad student email list for event announcements
 - b. We should clean up after events
5. Swapnil
 - a. Organizing a clean-up. Looking at around January 9 of next year. Possibly MLK day or during that week.
 - b. Future ChESS events will be organized within organizing committee
6. First year reps
 - a. Ice cream social next Friday-must reserve room or atrium (mentors will also be invited)
 - b. Possibly in the grad lounge
7. Ishant
 - a. 7 or 8 bags of clothes from clothing drive
8. Jeremiah-no updates
9. Rick
 - a. Payment for 5k. Follow up after meeting
10. Scott for Claire L
 - a. PGSG meeting-discussion of American Vanguard
11. Scott for Claire N
 - a. Looking at doing Murdock every week
12. Scott for Joe
 - a. Planning coffee break and pint night
13. Andrew
 - a. Working on survey for interest in sports